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The Good…spring is almost here. The snow cover was actually a good thing for the trees and will provide deep moisture to their root system as they come out of dormancy and require so much energy to push out their new season of leaves.

The Bad…a lot of salt use was needed this winter which can really be a problem for evergreens (white pines & arborvitae particularly) and all trees as their roots absorb salts from the soil.

The Ugly…our economic uncertainty. I think all of us are being touched one way or another with what’s happening. As a small business, we try and keep our overhead as low as possible so we can keep cost for services as low as possible. Our priority is keeping your trees healthy and we will work with you to be sure this can still happen.
What can we expect in 2009? Well, as far as the economy- I have no idea! As far as our trees- they have many things to contend with. Emerald Ash Borer has and will continue to be a threat to our ash trees (all varieties) and should be treated professionally if they are valuable to you. Gypsy moth was a big problem in areas last season (look for feeding to begin in early May) and may require either spraying or systemic injection for control. Japanese Beetle were in epidemic numbers in 2008- they particularly love lindens, white birch, purple plums and other dark leaved trees but we also saw them on other varieties last year that they don’t normally eat. Bagworms start showing up in June- they are hard to detect as they initially take on the appearance of the foliage. Bagworms are particularly damaging to spruce and arborvitae but can also attack leafed trees such as locust and crabapple. Disease-wise we still expect to see Diplodia Blight on Austrian & Scotch Pines; Apple Scab on crabapples; cedar-rust on Hawthorne’s; Dutch Elm Disease on our American Elms and Anthracnose primarily on ash and oaks.
It is our hope we can be of service to you and your trees this season. Again, we are doing our best to respect what is happening with our economy, trying to keep costs down and open to working with you on payment options if needed. We are also offering a 3% discount if you choose to pre-pay for recommended services prior to March 31, 2009. We also continue to offer our “Pass the Buck” program and have enclosed a coupon.
Looking forward to serving your tree care needs,
Judy Markowski

Karen Means

Owner/Certified Arborist
Certified Arborist

